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It is with great satisfaction to present the 17th number of jahr — European Journal of
Bioethics. The amount and the quality of papers are preserved at the same level and
we are proud that this continuity is internationally recognized, but we have gone a
step further in organisational development. We have established the Executive Editor
and Managing Editor as new functions for stronger support in editing our journal.
We have also been introducing the DOI numbers classification of contributions.

In the current issue you can read about a collocational competence level of medical
English among Iranian students, ethical and other impacts of food wastage in
hospitality and other global industries, liberal views on denying medical care to
children and juveniles for religious reasons, logotherapeutic approach in palliative
care and observation of the autonomy of a palliative care patient, and the relation
between international solidarity and the right to health.

Several book reviews as well as two scientific meeting reviews are also a part of this
issue, but we also bring information about The Annual Fritz Jahr International Award
for Research and Promotion of European Bioethics, which went to Fernando Lolas
Stepke this year. Feel free to pass on the information about the Award.

I would like to thank the members of the Editorial Board, peer reviewers and all
other associates included in the creation of this issue. I owe special thanks to the
Executive Editor and our Language Editors for the extraordinary help.

Enjoy reading jahr!

Igor Eterovié¢



